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Arkansas Tech University - Ozark 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

May 25, 2012 
 

Minutes 
 
 

 
 

A special called meeting of tThe Curriculum Committee was held by phone 
on Friday, May 25.  The following members were contacted:  Tekla Barr, 
Cathy Fultz, Stan Hatcher,  Janet Mickens, Bobby Sewell, Bruce Sikes, and 
Brenda Shoop.  Unavailable was Charles Lee. 
 

APPROVAL OF 
MINUTES 
 

Approval of the minutes was suspended. 

CURRICULAR 
ITEMS 
 

The Committee was asked to consider the addition of an option of Supply 
Chain Management under the Business Technology AAS degree.  
Information relevant to this option was emailed previously to all members 
of the Curriculum Committee. 
 
Motion by Tekla Barr, second by Cathy Fultz to approve the addition of the 
Supply Chain Management option under the Business Technology AAS 
degree.  Motion carried. 
 
 

OTHER 
BUSINESS 
 

There was no other business. 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was concluded after all members voted. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


